
RAWMARSH ASHWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
 

CHRISTMAS CAROL CONCERT – KS2 (Y3 to Y6) 
 

FRIDAY 15TH DECEMBER 
 
 

 
There will be two concerts on Friday 15th December – morning 9.15am and afternoon 2.30pm. 
Admission will be by ticket only (£1 each).  
 
100 tickets are available for each concert, with seating for everyone, NO STANDING. Due to health 
and safety reasons, no prams/pushchairs will be allowed in the hall/school. 
 
Each child will be allowed two tickets. If payment is received for more than two tickets, a refund will 
be made via ParentPay. 
 
To order your tickets please complete the slip below and return it to the school office. Payments are 
via ParentPay (we are unable to accept cash payments, sorry). There are two payment items available 
on ParentPay for the tickets – KS2 Carol Concert morning (am) or afternoon (pm). Once payment has 
been received for the performance(s), tickets will be sent home with your child. 
 
Please note the last day for ordering tickets will be Friday 8th December, as final numbers are 
needed for risk assessments. No further tickets will be available after this date. Thank you 

The school gate will be opened 10 minutes before the start time of each performance. 
 
Miss D Roper 
Headteacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Rawmarsh Ashwood Primary School 
KS2 Carol Concert 

 
Name of child…………………………………………………. Class………………. 
 
DATE PERFORMANCE NUMBER OF TICKETS 

REQUIRED (Max of 2 tickets 
per child) 

Friday 15th Morning 9.15am 
 

 

Friday 15th Afternoon 2.30pm 
 

 

 


